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Club Enhancement Update

We are delighted to report that preparations for our

temporary relocation to the old Mercantile Golf Club are

now in full swing. The existing clubhouse will close from

Monday 3rd April. Please note there will be no access to

the building on that day. Members should therefore

ensure they remove all personal belongings from the

clubhouse on or before Sunday 2nd April. 

Lockers in the main building should be cleared by Friday

31st March. Trolleys currently stored in the caddy sheds

that form part of the main building should also be

removed by this date. Alternative arrangements for

storing these trolleys will be communicated to members

by email in due course. For the Avoidance of doubt – the

wooden ladies trolley shed will remain accessible from

the old Mercantile and therefore EXISTING trolleys can

remain there.

The move to the old Mercantile building will take place

during the week commencing Monday 3rd April. The

Board would truly appreciate any help that members can

provide during that week, to support a smooth transition

and help ensure we can reopen in our temporary

premises later that same week. 

Pert Bruce Construction will commence the project week

beginning Monday 10th April. We will of course keep

members updated on progress. Busy but exciting times

ahead!

Catering Update

As you are aware, David Hughes, with whom we

currently have a catering franchise arrangement, is

moving on to pastures new at the end of this month. We

wish David well in his new post and are pleased to inform

members that catering will be moving ‘in-house’. 

Board members are currently working with existing and

additional staff to plan a way forward, with a view to

commencing the new system following the move to the

old Mercantile building.

Welcome our New Members

The following new members have been accepted by the

Board this month:

Ordinary Members - Calum McLeish, Dale McLeish,

Budong Drummond, George Halley and Paul Frith

Associate Member - Alexander Cross

Welcome to the RMMGC! We look forward to seeing you

on the course and in the clubhouse.

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

This month's Prize Draw winners, drawn at a recent

Board Meeting are:

1st prize - Ken Johnston - £60

2nd prize - Boff Anderson - £40

3rd prize - Ron Henderson - £20

4th prize - Margaret Stewart - £10

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any members wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw

please respond to the newsletter and we will contact you

with further details.
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